Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Prineipal,

MeGill University,
Montreal.

re: Pathological Bldg., MeGill,

Dear Sir Arthur:

As arranged, I have notified
Colonel Herbert Molson, Dr. Oertel, Dr.Rhae,
and Dr., McTaggart to attend the meeting of the
Pathological Building Committee in this office
at 4 o'clock on Wednesday the 10th int.

Mr. Glassceo said something to

me about further representation of the Royal
Victoria Hospital on this committee.

Yours faithfully,




